Dear Supporter of Track & Field and Cross Country,

The Shocker Track Club (STC) was established with a

mission of maintaining an organization of volunteers to help fund
and support Wichita-area Track & Field and Cross Country
activities.

STC supports the training and competition efforts of
elite, open, masters and youth athletes by sponsoring clubs to
foster development and competition.

The STC needs you to ge involved as a volunteer, official or
supporter of Track & Field and Cross Country by making either a
time or monetary contribution.

On behalf of the Shocker Track Club, we appreciate your

interest, time and support.

STEVE RAINBOLT DARREN MUCI

Director and Head Coach President, Board of Directors
WSU Track & Field and Cross Country Shocker Track Club
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